
 

The 6-week internship ran from November to December 2020. Fifteen AAEPC students 

applied for the internship and were interviewed by Ten. Three were finally chosen. The 

three students, Jeanne Kwok, Marissa Kariyawasam, and Haritha Pomileri gained invaluable 

experience being a real part of the Ten team, working closely with professionals and 

learning about the industry. Their duties included supporting daily operations, conducting 

research, and other administrative duties. They also went on an actual site visit which was 

one of the highlights of the whole internship.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
After the internship, all three received very high praise from Ten regarding their language 
proficiency, their excellent communication skills and most of all their positive attitude and 
dedication to their work and colleagues at Ten.  Great job!   
 
You can watch their post-internship reflection at: 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/gs721ugNSyM 
 

https://youtu.be/gs721ugNSyM


 

The students and the entire AAEPC programme team would like to express our 

sincere gratitude to Ms. Josephina Chan, Director of Operations at Ten Group 

Hong Kong for planning and organizing this fantastic experience for our 

students. 
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